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ATHLETICS 
Spring Middle School sports will begin Monday March 22, Girls Softball & Boys Volleyball 

If you are interested in trying out for Boys Volleyball or Girls Softball please have your 

PIAA physical or recert handed in to the high school athletic office by March 15th. 

Physical forms can be found on line at 

https://www.parklandsd.org/departments/athletics/forms . 
 

 

Important Yearbook Announcements: 

Attention all 8th graders! You're almost done with middle school and growing up so fast! But let's take 

a walk down memory lane. We're asking you to submit a baby or childhood photo for the yearbook! 

Please follow the link on Schoology to submit. 

Submissions are due TODAY. 

 

If you aren't an 8th grader, don't fret...there is another option for EVERYONE! This year the 

yearbook would like to feature some student artwork. We are continuing with our theme of Super Hero 

Adventures, and need your help. 

We're asking that you create your interpretation of THE MASKED JAGUAR! You can draw it, 

paint it, create it on a digital tool...it can be color or black and white--however you like to create!  

 

You can draw just the face (with a mask, course!), the full body (costume and all!), or even place THE 

MASKED JAGUAR in a scene. It's up to you--it's your vision.  

 

Your will need to create a digital copy of your work to upload to the link on Schoology, or you can ask 

your teacher to put a hard copy in Mrs. Condly's or Ms. Ottaviani's mailbox and we will scan it for you. 

Today is the last day to submit. 

 

 

NO BUS PASSES WILL BE ISSUED THIS YEAR 
 

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to 
school late and all students must report to the main office to sign out when being picked 
up early from school for appointments. 

*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building (using the 
auditorium entrance) prior to 7:15. In the unfortunate case that you must be dropped off 

earlier than 7:15, you should be dropped off at the main entrance.  

Upon entering the building in the morning, all hats and headphones 

should be removed immediately. Don’t forget to wear your mask. 
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• Students going to Springhouse Bus #122 after school SHOULD BE DISMISSED 
AT 2:04PM. The bus departs promptly at 2:10PM and will be parked by the 
field house. 

• Students going to PARKLAND HIGH SCHOOL do not need to be dismissed early. This 
bus 
departs after the regular buses leave and will be parked by the field house BUS #133. 

 

IMPORTANT LATE ACTIVITY BUS (4:20PM) REMINDER Students are only allowed to use the after-school 

activity bus to be dropped off at home. Also, such items as skateboards, bikes and other non-school related items 

are not allowed on the bus. 


